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George S Milligan

From: Blair, Roger [roger.blair@tetratech.com]

Sent:  Monday, October 29, 2012 4:32 PM

To: George S Milligan

Cc: Hale, Chris; Lemaster, Herb

Subject: Proposal for Construction Progress Reports

George

Tetra Tech will prepare the construction progress report (CPR), in accordance with KRS 224, for
Construction Phases {CP) 1, 2, and 3 of Unit I, Phase 2 of the Haley Pike Landfill. The closure cap for the
three construction phases was accomplished in two projects. The initial construction involved CP1 and
CP2 (41.8 acres) as well as the leachate collection system around Unit |, Phase 2, the leachate lagoon,
and the constructed wetlands. The second project involved CP3 (27.0 acres) as well as the leachate
collection system around Unit |, Phase 1.

The CPR for CP1 and CP2, and associated facilities, will be completed for a lump sum fee of $19,975.00.
The CPR for CP3 and the leachate collection system will be completed for $12,900.00. Work will
commence upon receipt of the purchase orders, and will be completed within 45 calendar days
thereafter.

The CPR for each construction project will include the following:

e  Engineer’s Certification of Construction.
e  Summary of construction tasks.

e  Chronology of Events.

e  Appropriate correspondence.

e  Minutes of Construction Progress Meetings.

e  Figures illustrating key construction components.

e As-Built Drawings.

®  Manufacturers Data Sheets for geotextiles, geomembranes, geocomposites, and pipe.
»  Test results.

e  Construction photographs.

Tetra Tech will file the CPRs with Kentucky Division of Waste Management, and furnish two copies to
the Owner. Thank you for the opportunity to provide this proposal.

Roger Blair. P.E., BCEE | Senior Project Manager
Direct: 859.514.8763 | Cell: 859.619.3271 | Main: 858.223.8000 | Fax: 859.224.1025
roger.blair@tetratech.com
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